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      Broadcast Crew 

SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 

Girls interested in playing in the Powder Puff football game must come to the informational 
meeting in the Gym at Lunch on Monday March 28th or Tuesday March 29th  (Dearborn 3/21-
22) 
 
 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 

Attention Ag Students, if you are attending the State FFA Conference, there is a Mandatory 
Meeting Today at Lunch in Mr. Ponce's Room 208. (Ponce 3/22) 
 
The Glow Jesus Club is a safe place for you to experience faith and seek God. Come just as you 
are to room 607 this Wednesday at Lunch. Every Wednesday at Lunch the Glow Jesus club 
meets in room 607. (Dearborn 3/22-23) 
 
 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 
 
On Saturday our track team traveled to Buchanon HS to compete against some of the top 
teams in Division 1. We came away with many new Personal Records, and to top it off, our very 
own Juan Santiago-Chavez qualified for CIF in the 3200 with a time of 10:02.75. Great Job Juan 
and Great Job Panthers! (Alberry 3/22) 

 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
 
 



 
SPORTS NEWS 

 
Congratulations to the men's golf team on their victory over Santa Maria. The Panthers won by 
a score of  301-321 yesterday at Blacklake Golf Resort. The two teams will be back in action on 
Thursday at the Santa Maria Country Club as Panthers look to claim their third league win of the 
season. (Guzman 3/22) 

 
 

WEEK IN SPORTS 
 

Team         Start 

Varsity Boys Tennis vs. Lompoc HS     3:30  

JV Baseball @ Paso Robles HS      4:30  

Varsity Baseball vs. Orcutt Academy HS    4:30  

JV Softball vs. Cabrillo HS      4:30  

Varsity Softball vs. Cabrillo HS      4:30 

 
“Good luck to all our Teams” 

 
 
 
OTHER 

 
Free SMRT bus passes are ending on April 8th.  Yes, you heard that correctly.  PVHS will no 
longer hand out free SMRT busses to students.  Our district now has enough big yellow busses 
and students can take this form of transportation to and from school. Students must have their ID 
card to board the yellow bus and will not be admitted without it.  If you are not sure of a bus near 
your address, please go pick up a map from the front office.  Students who have lost their ID 
card should go pay for a new one in the business office. (SHerrera 3/22-23)  

 


